

[From UA President Gamble] JHCC Motions

1 messa

ua-president-l@lists.alaska.edu <ua-president-l@lists.alaska.edu>
To: ua-president-l@lists.uaf.edu

Thu, Dec 13, 2012 at 1:09 PM

>From the Office of Public Affairs:

The Joint Health Care Committee (JHCC) has made nine motions which have been endorsed by Chief Human Resources Officer Donald Smith and are now being reviewed to determine whether or not they will be included in the UA Choice Plan. Please read the updated article in The Statewide Voice which speaks to each of these motions in detail.

http://www.alaska.edu/voice/2012/nov-2012/system-news/health-care/benefits-update/

Kathleen Wattum
Interim Director
Public Affairs
University of Alaska Statewide System
ph: 907-450-8104 fax: 907-450-8101

UA-President-L mailing list
UA-President-L@lists.alaska.edu
https://lists.alaska.edu/mailman/listinfo/ua-president-l